THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 9, 2019

James M. D'Angelo, M.D.
Bradenton, Florida

Dear Dr. D'Angelo,

Thank you for your recommendation for the Presidential Medal of
Freedom.

This letter acknowledges receipt of your recommendation, which will
receive the proper attention. As the highest civilian medal, the Medal
of Freedom is reserved for those who, in my estimation, have made
especially meritorious contributions to the United States.

I appreciate your suggestion and will consider it when I select the
honorees.

Sincerely,




